
 

 
September 2, 2021 

 
Notice: 
 
We have recently seen a surge in Covid-19 cases and quarantines in our 
school district.  We want to stay in session and keep students safe.  
Unfortunately, at this time, we feel the best way to do that is to mandate 
masks.  If all students are wearing masks, then they do not need to 
quarantine. If students are vaccinated, they will still need to wear a mask 
at this time. We hope this mandate will be temporary, and once numbers 
begin to go back down, we will revisit the mask mandate and consider 
going back to mask-free education. For now, sports and activities along 
with spectator rules will remain the same. If you have questions 
concerning this mandate, please, contact your building administrators.   

 
 



 

 
 
 
 


